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To sna@un.org

cc buket.akgun@tuik.gov.tr

bcc

Subject Comments on Volume 2

   Dear Madam/Sir,

   In reference to your letter of August 8, 2008 regarding the updating of
the 2008 System of National Accounts, I would like to inform you that
we do not have any comments on draft chapters of Volume 2 of the 2008
SNA.

Sincerely Yours,

Didem YETER-GÜLER

Assistant Expert
Foreign Relations Department
Turkish Statistical Institute
tel: +90-312-4100710  fax: +90-312-4177456


